
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to remind you that on Wednesday 4th October 2023, children are to come to 

school in their School Uniform for School Photos please. 

 

If they have PE or one of the following Sports Clubs, they should wear Trainers with their 

School Uniform: 

 

• Lunchtime Year 5/6 Basketball Club 

• After School Year 3/4 Brazilian Soccer Club 

• After School Year 5/6 Basketball Club 

 

Please note,  

 

Only those children representing Two Mile Ash School in the Year 5/6 Netball League on 

Wednesday, 4th October 2023, should bring their PE Kit into school to change at lunchtime 

please. 

 

Kindest regards 

TMA School 


